
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
        5 December 2022 
  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We currently are experiencing a high number of children who are not well and are 
coming to school.  As a result we have a number of staff also suffering with seasonal 
illness. 
 
We respectfully ask that if your child is unwell then please do not send them into 
school, this will hopefully help to stop the spread. 
 
Please can we remind you of the below points taken from the welcome to your new 
class presentation. 
 
 

• If your child requires Calpol/Paracetamol to come to school then they should 
be at home! 

• Antibiotics will only be administered if required 4 times a day, unless attending 
Waccy 

  
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 


